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and collections to check out. We additionally have the funds for variant types
and as well as type of the books to browse. The tolerable book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as without difficulty as various new sorts
of books are readily available here.
As this tanggal pendaftaran calon mahasiswa unlam, it ends stirring
subconscious one of the favored book tanggal pendaftaran calon mahasiswa unlam
collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to look
the unbelievable book to have.
Code of Conduct for Responsible Fisheries Food and Agriculture Organization of
the United Nations 1995
Development of Emotion Regulation: Nathan Fox 2001-03-12 This Monograph
contains a series of essays that were first presented as papers at a conference
on the development of emotion regulation that was held in Washington, D.C., in
March 1991. Two forces motivated the organization of this conference: the great
prevailing interest of the time in redefining our conceptual understanding of
emotions and development through the articulation of their functionality, and
the set of advances in the field's understanding of their biological bases. The
meeting and the Monograph present an attempt to define these phenomena and the
various methods of approach to their study and to present the most recent
psychological and psychophysiological work related to emotion regulation.
Statutes in Force Stationery Office, The 1992
Contentious Belonging Greg Fealy 2019-05-27 Contention has surrounded the
status of minorities throughout Indonesian history. Two broad polarities are
evident: one inclusive of minorities, regarding them as part of the nation’s
rich complexity and a manifestation of its “Unity in Diversity” motto; the
other exclusive, viewing with suspicion or disdain those communities or groups
that differ from the perceived majority. State and community attitudes towards
minorities have fluctuated over time. Some periods have been notable for the
acceptance of minorities and protection of their rights, while others have been
marked by anti-minority discrimination, marginalisation and sometimes violence.
This book explores the complex historical and contemporary dimensions of
Indonesia’s religious, ethnic, LGBT and disability minorities from a range of
perspectives, including historical, legal, political, cultural, discursive and
social. It addresses fundamental questions about Indonesia’s tolerance and
acceptance of difference, and examines the extent to which diversity is
embraced or suppressed.
Assessing Learners with Special Needs Terry Overton 2015 A practical, applied
approach to assessing learners with special needs from early childhood through
transition Assessing Learners with Special Needs: An Applied Approach, 8/e
provides readers with a practical, step-by-step approach to learning about the
complex procedures of the assessment process. This new edition provides a new
presentation format and a new format for assessing student mastery of material
through interactive learning activities. The Enhanced Pearson eText features
tanggal-pendaftaran-calon-mahasiswa-unlam

1/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

embedded video, assessments, and exercises.
The House of Secrets Brad Meltzer 2016-06-07 A secret worth killing for, a
woman with no past, and an act of treason that changed America: #1 bestselling
author Brad Meltzer returns with The House of Secrets. "When Hazel Nash was six
years old, her father taught her: mysteries need to be solved. He should know.
Hazel's father is Jack Nash, the host of America's favorite conspiracy TV show,
The House of Secrets. Even as a child, she loved hearing her dad's tall tales,
especially the one about a leather book belonging to Benedict Arnold that was
hidden in a corpse. Now, years later, Hazel wakes up in the hospital and
remembers nothing, not even her own name. She's told she's been in a car
accident that killed her father and injured her brother. But she can't remember
any of it, because of her own traumatic brain injury. Then a man from the FBI
shows up, asking questions about her dad -- and about his connection to the
corpse of a man found with an object stuffed into his chest: a priceless book
that belonged to Benedict Arnold. Back at her house, Hazel finds guns that she
doesn't remember owning. On her forehead, she sees scars from fights she can't
recall. Most important, the more Hazel digs, the less she likes the person she
seems to have been. Trying to put together the puzzle pieces of her past and
present, Hazel Nash needs to figure out who killed this man -- and how the book
wound up in his chest. The answer will tell her the truth about her father,
what he was really doing for the government -- and who Hazel really is.
Mysteries need to be solved. Especially the ones about yourself."
Indonesian Political Thinking 1945-1965 Herbert Feith 2007 This collection of
more than one hundred excerpts from speeches, lectures, articles, and
pamphlets, most of the not previously available in English, is regarded as the
principal source book on Indonesian politics for the post-revolution period of
1945-1965. Chosen to define and illuminate the country's complex issues, the
selections provide a balanced, comprehensive, and well-ordered survey of
Indonesian political thinking from just before independence to the fall of
Sukarno. After an introduction by Herbert Feith in which he discusses the
Indonesian intellectual and his place in politics, the major and minor
Indonesian figures of the period express their political views and their
responses to the events of the first twenty years of independence. A commentary
at the beginning of each chapter supplies background material relating to the
selections. Three appendixes offer brief biographies of the Indonesian authors,
a glossary of unfamiliar terms, and a chronological chart. Indonesian Political
Thinking, now brought back to life in Equinox Publishing's Classic Indonesia
series, is a must-have resource for Indonesians and Indonesianists alike.
HERBERT FEITH was professor of Politics at Monash University, Victoria,
Australia. He first became familiar with Indonesian problems when he was an
English Language Assistant with the Ministry of Information of the Republic of
Indonesia during the 1950s. He received the MA degree from the University of
Melbourne, the PhD from Cornell University, and was a Research Fellow in the
Department of Pacific History, Australian National University, 1960-62.
Professor Feith is author of The Decline of Constitutional Democracy in
Indonesia, also a member of Equinox Publishing's Classic Indonesia series.
LANCE CASTLES graduated from Melbourne University, Australia, received the MA
degree from Monash University, and the PhD degree from Yale University. He is
the author of Religion, Politics, and Economic Behavior in Java: The Kudus
Cigarette Industry.
Human Motivation David C. McClelland 1988-01-29 Human Motivation, originally
published in 1987, offers a broad overview of theory and research from the
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perspective of a distinguished psychologist whose creative empirical studies of
human motives span forty years. David McClelland describes methods for
measuring motives, the development of motives out of natural incentives and the
relationship of motives to emotions, to values and to performance under a
variety of conditions. He examines four major motive systems - achievement,
power, affiliation and avoidance - reviewing and evaluating research on how
these motive systems affect behaviour. Scientific understanding of motives and
their interaction, he argues, contributes to understanding of such diverse and
important phenomena as the rise and fall of civilisations, the underlying
causes of war, the rate of economic development, the nature of leadership, the
reasons for authoritarian or democratic governing styles, the determinants of
success in management and the factors responsible for health and illness.
Students and instructors alike will find this book an exciting and readable
presentation of the psychology of human motivation.
Miracles of the Prophet Ibn Katheer 2021-06-11 The miracles of the Prophet,
peace and blessings be upon him, are among the greatest indications of
prophethood. The miracles of the Prophet is an outstanding book of Al-Muhaddith
Ibn Katheer which deals with the miracles performed by the Prophet Muhammad
over the twenty three years of his Prophethood.
Plant Development and Biotechnology Robert N. Trigiano 2004-07-28 Biotechnology
revolutionized traditional plant breeding programs. This rapid change produced
new discussions on techniques and opportunities for commerce, as well as a fear
of the unknown. Plant Development and Biotechnology addresses the major issues
of the field, with chapters on broad topics written by specialists. The book
applies an informal style that addresses the major aspects of development and
biotechnology with minimal references, without sacrificing information or
accuracy. Divided into five primary parts, this volume explores how the field
emerged from its early theoretical base to the technical discipline of today.
It also covers progress being made with genetically engineered plants,
providing a snapshot of the field's controversial present. Part III discusses
methods for preparing media, creating solutions and dilutions, and
accomplishing sterile culture work. It investigates common methods for
visualizing and documenting studies, and quantifying responses of tissue
culture in research. Part IV delivers the essential foundation of plant tissue
culture, introducing the three types of commonly used culture regeneration
systems. Part V integrates propagation techniques with other methodologies for
the modification and manipulation of germplasm. Part VI concludes with special
sections. Subjects include in vitro plant pathology, recent research into
genetic and phenotypic variation, the mechanics of commercial plant production,
and the importance of clean cultures and problems associated with maintaining
in vitro cultures. The final chapter analyzes entrepreneurship in the field and
outlines the do's and don'ts to consider when launching an enterprise.
Panduan Memilih Perguruan Tinggi 2016 TEMPO Publishing
Man for Himself Erich Fromm 2013-03-26 “There is no meaning to life except the
meaning man gives his life by the unfolding of his powers.” —Erich Fromm Are we
primarily determined by nature or nurture? What are the best ways that people
can live productively? In Man for Himself, renowned social philosopher Erich
Fromm posits: With the gifts of self-consciousness and imagination, any
individual can give his or her own unique answer. This answer is rooted in our
human nature, and should correspond to mankind’s powers of reason and love.
Therefore, Fromm reasons, “living itself is an art.” In his humanistic concept
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of man, Fromm describes various character orientations that are to be found in
Western culture. For the first time, Fromm analyzes the parallels between
economic concepts of market value and how we value others and ourselves—the
idea of personality as a commodity. He argues for a return to humanistic
ethics, and discusses issues such as the question of conscience, of selfishness
and self-love, and of pleasure and happiness. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Erich Fromm including rare images and never-beforeseen documents from the author’s estate.
Ensiklopedia sastra Kalimantan Selatan 2008 Encyclopedia of authors and
literatures of Kalimantan Selatan Province.
Stepchildren of Progress Kathryn May Robinson 1986-01-01 Dramatic changes
caused by a foreign-owned nickel mining company in an Indonesian town provide
the setting for this ethnographic study. Robinson notes the changes that took
place in Soroako, a village in Sulawesi. The book outlines the effects of this
new development, principally in regard to the 1,000 indigenous Soroakans whose
former agricultural land is now the site for the mining town. It presents an
analysis of developing capitalist relations in the mining town, investigating
changes not only in the sphere of production manifested in daily life as new
forms of work, but also in culture and ideology. The book also investigates
related changes in other areas of social life, in particular that of women's
roles, marriage and the family, and the importance of ideologies of race and
ethnicity in regulating relations between different groups in the mining town.
Furthermore, Robinson shows that new ideological forms have arisen in the
context of the evolving class structure.
The Anime Encyclopedia Jonathan Clements 2006 Covering more than eighty years
of anime history and over three thousand titles, the authors show how the anime
universe has influenced creative cultures far beyond its native Japanese
shores.
Millennials Rising Neil Howe 2009-01-16 By the authors of the bestselling 13th
Gen, an incisive, in-depth examination of the Millennials--the generation born
after 1982. In this remarkable account, certain to stir the interest of
educators, counselors, parents, and people in all types of business as well as
young people themselves, Neil Howe and William Strauss provide the definitive
analysis of a powerful generation: the Millennials. Having looked at oceans of
data, taken their own polls, talked to hundreds of kids, parents, and teachers,
and reflected on the rhythms of history, Howe and Strauss explain how
Millennials have turned out to be so dramatically different from Xers and
boomers. Millennials Rising provides a fascinating narrative of America's next
great generation.
Abbreviations Dictionary Dean A. Stahl 2018-10-08 Published in 2001:
Abbreviations, nicknames, jargon, and other short forms save time, space, and
effort - provided they are understood. Thousands of new and potentially
confusing terms become part of the international vocabulary each year, while
our communications are relayed to one another with increasing speed. PDAs link
to PCs. The Net has grown into data central, shopping mall, and grocery store
all rolled into one. E-mail is faster than snail mail, cell phones are faster
yet - and it is all done 24/7. Longtime and widespread use of certain
abbreviations, such as R.S.V.P., has made them better understood standing alone
than spelled out. Certainly we are more comfortable saying DNA than
deoxyribonucleic acid - but how many people today really remember what the
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initials stand for? The Abbreviations Dictionary, Tenth Edition gives you this
and other information from Airlines of the World to the Zodiacal Signs.
Airs, Waters, Places Hippocrates 2021-04-10 "Airs, Waters, Places" by
Hippocrates (translated by Francis Adams). Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered
gems−of world literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good
Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability
for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are userfriendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
A Teacher's Guide to Classroom Research David Hopkins 2008-09 Provides
information, case studies, and cameos for teachers on how to conduct research
in their classroom.
My Name Is Leon Kit de Waal 2017-07-25 Set in the 1970s, a young black boy's
quest to reunite with his beloved white half-brother after they are separated
in foster care. -- Provided by publisher.
Schooling and Society Rodman B. Webb 1989
Rethinking Religious Education and Plurality Robert Jackson 2013-02 How should
schools deal with religions in matters of curriculum, procedure and policy? As
Western society becomes increasingly multicultural in character, schools must
reassess the provision of religious education and look at how they might adapt
in order to accommodate students' diverse experiences of plurality. This book
offers a critical view of approaches to the treatment of different religions in
contemporary education, in order to devise approaches to teaching and learning,
and to formulate policies and procedures that are fair and just to all.
Beginning with a contextual overview of the religious, social and cultural
changes of the past fifty years, the book goes on to illuminate and assess six
different responses to the challenges posed by religious plurality in schools.
Conclusions are drawn from the various positions explored in this book,
identifying what the character of religious education should be, how it should
be taught and addressing the issues raised for policy, practice and research.
Rethinking Religious Education and Plurality argues for a plural approach to
education and will be a valuable resource for students and researchers studying
courses in religious education as well as teachers, education advisers and
policy makers.
Kecanduan Sekolah : Dr. Harry Budi Artono, S.E., S.Sos., S.H., S.Ipem., M.M.,
M.H., M.Si., Ak Dr. Tina Amelia, S.H., M.H. CLA 2022-03-25 Kecanduan merupakan
suatu kata yang seyogyanya dapat dikonotasikan menjadi 2 (dua) arti, bahwa
kecanduan dalam mengkonsumsi sesuatu maupun melakukan suatu kegiatan secara
terus menerus, yang berdampak negatif kepada diri seseorang disebut kecanduan
yang berkonotasi negatif, sedangkan kecanduan dalam mengkonsumsi sesuatu maupun
melakukan suatu kegiatan secara terus menerus, yang berdampak positif kepada
diri seseorang disebut kecanduan yang berkonotasi positif, karena baik diri
sendiri maupun orang di sekitar yang kecanduan tidak dirugikan dan sebaliknya.
Namun tentunya dengan konteks yang berbeda, seharusnya kecanduan dapat dimaknai
sebagai suatu hal yang positif, apabila kecanduan tersebut didasarkan dengan
suatu dorongan yang positif pula. Sama halnya judul biografi ini “kecanduan
sekolah”, bahwa kecanduan dalam memperoleh Pendidikan bukan merupakan hal yang
negatif, justru sebaliknya merupakan hal yang positif, dimana Pendidikan
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merupakan suatu proses perkembangan seorang individu dalam bingkai proses
pembelajaran untuk mendapatkan ilmu-ilmu pengetahuan yang tidak diketahui
sebelumnya, yang mempunyai pengaruh dengan pertumbuhan dan perkembangan
pikiran, watak atau kemampuan seorang individu. Bapak Dr. Harry Budi Artono,
S.E., S.Sos., S.H., S.IPem., M.M., M.H., M.Si., Ak., sebagai salah satu manusia
yang “Kecanduan Sekolah” dalam buku ini membagikan kisah perjalan hidupnya yang
mengalami candu yang luar biasa dengan sekolah, dan “tamak” mencari ilmu dalam
menempuh perkuliahan di berbagai tempat yang berbeda dengan disiplin ilmu yang
berbeda pula, mulai dari pendidikan jenjang DIII sampai dengan jenjang S3 telah
ditempuh olehnya.
Variable plants and herbivores in natural and managed systems Robert Denno
2012-12-02 Variable Plants and Herbivores in Natural and Managed Systems
examines individual, population, species, and community responses of herbivores
to plant variation, with emphasis on insects, fungi, bacteria, and viruses. It
is divided into five parts encompassing 18 chapters that discuss variability as
a mechanism of defense used by plants against their parasites and the effects
of variability on herbivores at several different levels of complexity. After a
brief discussion on plant-herbivore interactions, the first part of this book
considers sources of within-plant variation and effects on the distribution and
abundance of herbivores. Part II examines interplant variation, the coevolutionary problems it poses for herbivores, and the ecological and
evolutionary responses of these animals. It discusses the effects of host-plant
variability on the fitness of sedentary herbivorous insects. Part III discusses
the role of host variability in the evolution of feeding specialization,
genetic differentiation, and race formation. The importance of host variation
to the organization of herbivore communities and the manipulation of host-plant
variability for the management of herbivore pest populations are presented in
the remaining parts. This book will be helpful to agriculturists,
silviculturists, biologists, and researchers who wish to expand their knowledge
in dynamics of plant-herbivore relationships.
The Lucky Few Elwood Carlson 2008-06-19 Born during the Great Depression and
World War Two (1929–1945) an entire generation has slipped between the cracks
of history. These Lucky Few became the first American generation smaller than
the one before them, and the luckiest generation of Americans ever. As children
they experienced the most stable intact parental families in the nation’s
history. Lucky Few women married earlier than any other generation of the
century and helped give birth to the Baby Boom, yet also gained in education
compared to earlier generations. Lucky Few men made the greatest gains of the
century in schooling, earned veterans benefits like the Greatest Generation but
served mostly in peacetime with only a fraction of the casualties, came closest
to full employment, and spearheaded the trend toward earlier retirement. Even
in retirement/old age the Lucky Few remain in the right place at the right
time. Here is their story, and the story of how they have affected other recent
generations of Americans before and since.
Roitt's Essential Immunology, Tenth Edition Ivan Roitt 2001-08-16 Roitt's
Essential Immunology has established itself as the book of choice for students
of immunology worldwide. This excellent textbook is commonly regarded as 'the
best of the immunology primers' and the tenth edition remains at the cutting
edge of this fascinating area of science. The trademark of this book is its
highly readable introduction to the subject, its emphasis on core knowledge and
its excellent four-color artwork. On the tenth edition, Ivan Roitt is joined by
Peter Delves, a brilliant teacher from University College London. Together they
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have extensively updated all aspects of the book to produce a new edition,
which will be an invaluable resource to students of immunology and medicine.
The tenth edition focuses on: dendritic cells intraepithelial lymphocytes NKT
and gd T-cells NK receptors non-classical MHC presentation of non-peptidic
antigens analysis of TCR-peptide-MHC interactions gene 'knockouts' and
'knockins' cell signaling pathways chemokines and their receptors intimate
links between innate and adaptive immunity regulatory T-cells Fcg receptors
activation-induced cell death signaling through pattern recognition systems
prions DNA vaccines mucosal adjuvants molecular understanding of
immunodeficiency CCR5 co-receptor for HIV therapeutic benefit of monoclonal
anti-IgE in allergy the excessive hygiene hypothesis induction of antigenspecific tolerance for transplantation heat-shock proteins in tumor immunity
and autoimmunity peptide priming of dendritic cells for immunotherapy thymic
expression of organ-specific autoantigens Roitt's Essential Immunology is
supported by a web site at www.roitt.com This useful on-line resource contains
self-assessment material, future updates, further reading and an image archive.
New edition of a best-selling textbook - known internationally by both students
& faculty. Completely updated throughout. Greater emphasis on core knowledge &
ease of use. Supported by a free on-line www.roitt.com companion containing
updates, images and self-assessment material.
Handbook of Treatment Planning, 2nd Ed Gregory M. M. Videtic 2014-08-14 This is
a highly practical resource about the specific technical aspects of delivering
radiation treatment. Pocket-sized and well organized for ease of use, the book
is designed to lead radiation oncology trainees and residents step by step
through the basics of radiotherapy planning and delivery for all major
malignancies. This second edition retains the valued features of the first
edition-comprehensive yet concise, practical, evidence-based-while
incorporating recent advances in the field. This includes expanded and updated
discussions of SBRT for prostate and GI tumors, intraoperative.
KODAM X [i.e. sepuluh]/LM membangun Indonesia. Angkatan Darat. Komando Daerah
Militer X Lambung Mangkurat 1962
ICSSED 2020 Muhammad Nur Sa’ban 2020-11-04 The theme of the conference is
"Reconstructing Morals, Education, and Social Sciences for Achieving
Sustainable Development Goals". This theme was formulated due to several
considerations. First, the symptoms of moral decline that have the potential to
destroy the nation. Morals guide humanity towards truth and civilization. The
phenomenon of the dehumanization process in the industrial era that pushed
people to be part of abstract societies tends to ignore humanity. The education
process as a humanitarian system is increasingly marginalized, especially
during discussions about the industrial revolution 4.0 and Society 5.0. The
conference placed six sub-themes for speakers and participants to share ideas,
namely: Social Sciences and Laws, History and Cultural Studies,
Interdisciplinary Studies, Morals and Humanities, Policy, Politics, and
Communication, Education. The committee has received 195 abstracts from
prospective speakers. However, there are only 80 abstracts that are eligible to
be presented at this conference.
Tempo 2008
The Top Ten Algorithms in Data Mining Xindong Wu 2009-04-09 Identifying some of
the most influential algorithms that are widely used in the data mining
community, The Top Ten Algorithms in Data Mining provides a description of each
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algorithm, discusses its impact, and reviews current and future research.
Thoroughly evaluated by independent reviewers, each chapter focuses on a
particular algorithm and is written by either the original authors of the
algorithm or world-class researchers who have extensively studied the
respective algorithm. The book concentrates on the following important
algorithms: C4.5, k-Means, SVM, Apriori, EM, PageRank, AdaBoost, kNN, Naive
Bayes, and CART. Examples illustrate how each algorithm works and highlight its
overall performance in a real-world application. The text covers key
topics—including classification, clustering, statistical learning, association
analysis, and link mining—in data mining research and development as well as in
data mining, machine learning, and artificial intelligence courses. By naming
the leading algorithms in this field, this book encourages the use of data
mining techniques in a broader realm of real-world applications. It should
inspire more data mining researchers to further explore the impact and novel
research issues of these algorithms.
Principles of International Economics Miltiades Chacholiades 1981
The Emotionally Disturbed Child in the Classroom Frank M. Hewett 1980
Health Policy and the Uninsured Catherine G. McLaughlin 2004 The United States
is unique in the industrialized world in the number of people without health
insurance. In 2002, nearly 44 million Americans did not have health insurance
coverage. Despite long-running study of this problem, the political debate on
health insurance is often based on conventional wisdom and studies that haven't
been integrated into a careful theoretical framework. In Health Policy and the
Uninsured, leading experts in health policy survey the literature on this
subject, synthesizing a wide range of health insurance studies into a
comprehensive overview of the uninsured. They consider the methodological
hurdles involved in the research, explore the complex interaction between
health insurance and labor supply, and highlight the special issues facing
children, racial or ethnic minorities and immigrants, the near-elderly, and
people with psychiatric or substance abuse disorders. This coordinated critique
serves several purposes: First, it summarizes for policy makers what we do not
know about the uninsured. Second, it provides a framework for the health policy
research needed to fill the remaining gaps in our knowledge. And finally, it
serves as a useful primer for economists and other policy analysts.
Islamic Heritage Architecture and Art C.A. Brebbia 2016-07-11 This book
contains papers presented at the 1st International Conference on Islamic
Heritage Architecture and Art. The papers deal with the design of many types of
buildings in Islamic countries and the influence that these structural forms
have had in non-Islamic countries. Coverage will also include construction
materials. There is much to learn from past experiences to arrive at solutions
that are environmentally sound and sustainable in the long term. As
conventional energy resources become scarce, the Islamic design heritage can
offer invaluable lessons on how to deal with difficult and extreme environments
in an efficient manner. Traditional architecture and urban environment in most
Islamic countries is now being eroded by overemphasis on global type of
architecture and city planning. As a consequence, many regions are losing their
identity. The Conference will aim to review these developments in the light of
what the classical Islamic urban designs and architectures have to offer modern
society. There will also be coverage of conservation techniques appropriate to
the materials and structural forms used. Topics covered include: Architectural
heritage; Archaeological studies; Historical aspects; The Islamic urban
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environment; Types of buildings (e.g., Mosques and minarets; Mausolea; Citadels
and fortifications, Baths and caravanserais; Bridges and dams; Cisterns and
quants; Earth-sheltered architecture; Irrigation systems; Wind towers); Climate
adaptability; Arches and vaults; Domes and squinches; Double shell dome;
Geometry and orientation; The use of light; Design and nature; Vernacular
architecture; Construction materials (e.g., Masonry and mortars; Wood, Metals;
Tiles, Adobe); Structural analysis; Earthquake resistant structures;
Calligraphy, painting and patterns; Architectural conservation. The contents
will be of interest to all researchers, practitioners and government employees
actively involved with Islamic Heritage Architecture.
Teeth Mary Otto 2017-03-14 An NPR Best Book of 2017 "[Teeth is] . . . more than
an exploration of a two-tiered system—it is a call for sweeping, radical
change." —New York Times Book Review "Show me your teeth," the great naturalist
Georges Cuvier is credited with saying, "and I will tell you who you are." In
this shattering new work, veteran health journalist Mary Otto looks inside
America's mouth, revealing unsettling truths about our unequal society. Teeth
takes readers on a disturbing journey into America's silent epidemic of oral
disease, exposing the hidden connections between tooth decay and stunted job
prospects, low educational achievement, social mobility, and the troubling
state of our public health. Otto's subjects include the pioneering dentist who
made Shirley Temple and Judy Garland's teeth sparkle on the silver screen and
helped create the all-American image of "pearly whites"; Deamonte Driver, the
young Maryland boy whose tragic death from an abscessed tooth sparked
congressional hearings; and a marketing guru who offers advice to dentists on
how to push new and expensive treatments and how to keep Medicaid patients at
bay. In one of its most disturbing findings, Teeth reveals that toothaches are
not an occasional inconvenience, but rather a chronic reality for millions of
people, including disproportionate numbers of the elderly and people of color.
Many people, Otto reveals, resort to prayer to counteract the uniquely
devastating effects of dental pain. Otto also goes back in time to understand
the roots of our predicament in the history of dentistry, showing how it became
separated from mainstream medicine, despite a century of growing evidence that
oral health and general bodily health are closely related. Muckraking and
paradigm-shifting, Teeth exposes for the first time the extent and meaning of
our oral health crisis. It joins the small shelf of books that change the way
we view society and ourselves—and will spark an urgent conversation about why
our teeth matter.
The Peasants’ Revolt of Banten in 1888 Sartono Kartodirdjo 2013-12-11
Constructing Mathematical Knowledge Paul Ernest 2003-09-02 This book provides a
panorama of complimentary and forward looking perspectives on the learning of
mathematics and epistemology from some of the leading contributors to the
field. It explores constructivist and social theories of learning, and
discusses the role of the computer in the light of these theories. It brings
analyses from psychoanalysis, Hermeneutics and other perspectives to bear on
the issues of mathematics and learning. It enquires into the nature of enquiry
itself, and an important emergent theme is the role of language. Finally it
relates the history of mathematics to its teaching and learning. The book both
surveys current research and indicates orientations for fruitful work in the
future.
Private Higher Education Philip G. Altbach 2005 Highlighting trends and
realities of private higher education around the world, this book is organized
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into two sections. The first deals with international trends and issues, while
the second--much longer--section focuses on countries and regions. (Education)
Principles of Criminology Edwin H. Sutherland 1992-01-01 This classic has been
the most authoritative text in the field since 1924. The thoroughly revised
Eleventh Edition continues to provide a sound, sophisticated, sociological
treatment of the principal issues in criminology.
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